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What's New

Greetings from Principal Stubbert: 

     August 28, 1963 Dr. Martin Luther King
gave his famous speech on the steps of
the Lincoln Memorial in Washington D.C.,
“I have a dream that one day this nation
will rise up and live out the true meaning
of its creed: ‘We hold these truths to be
self-evident, that all men are created
equal.’” Speaking out against the
segregation and racism of his time, he also
shared his dream for his children, “I have a
dream that my four little children will one
day live in a nation where they will not be
judged by the color of their skin but by the
content of their character.” 
 

Next week, on Martin Luther King Day, we
remember this dream and the man who
dedicated his life to fulfilling that dream.
While we have made so many advances in
the 59 years since that speech, we are
reminded that Dr. Luther’s dream begins
when we as individuals choose to do what
is right and see each other through the
eyes of God as His children. If God loves
each of us so much, because He created
us, how can we not treat each other like
family? I encourage you to read or watch
Dr. Luther’s entire speech:  

https://www.americanrhetoric.com/speec
hes/mlkihaveadream.html
 

Freshmore is coming!

Freshmen enjoy the new cafe area in Life
Skills after making Tomato Basil Soup and
Grilled Cheese Sandwiches. All thumbs up
from everyone who was lucky enough to
try some of their hard work!

https://www.americanrhetoric.com/speeches/mlkihaveadream.htm
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ATHLETICS

The CVCA Basketball tournament is this weekend January 15-16. The game
schedule for Saturday evening and Sunday are in the blue box to the left. 

“FOR  TO  BE  FREE  IS  NOT  MERELY

TO  CAST  OFF  ONE 'S  CHA INS ,  BUT

TO  LIVE  IN  A WAY  THAT  RESPECTS

AND  ENHANCES  THE  FREEDOM  

OF  OTHERS .”  

- NELSON MANDELA 

ACADEMICS

Remember, students are responsible to get 25 hours of community service
each year. 12 will be provided by the school during Community Service
Days. The remaining 13 hours are to be recorded by the student using the
form in the office. The elementary has opportunities for students to earn
service credit. Contact the elementary front office for more information.

Semester grades have been sent out via email. If you have questions
regarding graduation requirements or credits you should make an
appointment to meet with Mr. Solis to make sure you are on track! 

PUC  -  CLASSES  FOR  SENIORS

PUC is offering several classes to Seniors this next semester. Please come
ask Mr. Solis if you have interest in taking one for college credit. There is a
fee associated with getting the college credit. 


